OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER
BOUDH FOREST DIVISION BOUDH

Telephone/ Fax- 06841-222073 e-Mail: dfo.boudh@odisha.gov.in
Letter No. _ 2375 /4F-250/2024Dt.__ 23 ; 04 /7 202y

To
The Superintending Engineer,
Rural Works Division, Boudh

Sub: Diversion of 6.098 Ha. (15.069 Ac.) of forest land for Improvement of
Road from Kharabhuin PWD Road chhak to Khandahata P.S Road via-
Sankulei, Ghantabania, Panasputuli road for the year 2018-19

Ref: This office Letter No. 2053 dt. 03.04.2024

Sir,

With reference to the above cited memo on the captioned subject, you have
been requested to submit the updated Stage-I compliance along with the deposit
particulars of the cost demanded towards the differential cost of Avenue Plantation
scheme i.e. an amount of Rs, 39,06,256.00/-.

However, till date the requisite documents have not been received in this
office. Hence you are once again requested submit the updated Stage - I compliance to this

office for taking further course of action at this end.

Yours Sincerely,

0
Divisional?’c;br st Officer
#ABoudh Division
Memo No. 2376 Dt._23 / oy J 203y

Copy forwarded to the Principal Chief Conservator of Forests, Forest

Diversion & Nodal Officer, FC Act 0/o the Pr.C.C.F, Odisha, Bhubaneswar for favour of kind

Divisional/!}g? 2}& ficer

Boudh Division
Memo No. 2337+ Dt.__ 22 / o0Y / 2024

information and necessary action.

Copy forwarded to the Regional Chief Conservator of Forests, Berhampur

LW

Divisjonal Fores
ﬁw’é(())udh Division

Circle for favour of kind information and necessary action.



